From: sue.wolling@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan Wolling

To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Thursday, April 11, 2019 4:23:38 PM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

There is no more important investment we can make than in Oregon's students. When | moved to Oregon in 1988, |
was delighted to find that the doctors, nurses and other professionals | met who greatly value education and could
afford the best education money can buy sent their children to Oregon's public schools, because that WAS the best
education around. Oregon's schools are no longer that point of pride--in fact, | despair at the stories | hear from my
friends about their kids' class sizes and difficulties in the classroom. | don't have kids myself, but am eager for the
opportunity to invest in a better future through better education. Please support the Student Success Act.

Sincerely,
Susan Wolling
108 High St Eugene, OR 97401-2306
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